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From: sdenzler@rochester.rr.com
To: foil
Subject: FW: RE: [EXTERNAL] FOIL Request
Date: Wednesday, January 11, 2023 6:42:40 PM
Attachments: Denzler Final Letter re Timesheet.pdf

Denzler timesheet.pdf

Dear ECWA,

Under the Freedom of Information Law (FOIL), I would like to request a PDF copy of the
final timesheet for myself (Steven Denzler) for the period ending November 19, 2022.  This
can be emailed to me at sdenzler@rochester.rr.com.

This is my second request for the same information.  The previous response from the Secretary
of the Authority DID NOT contain the requested information.

Steven Denzler

-----------------------------------------

From: "foil" 
To: "sdenzler@rochester.rr.com"
Cc: 
Sent: Friday January 6 2023 2:48:23PM
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL] FOIL Request

Please see attached letter from the Authority’s FOIL Officer.  Thank you.

 

From: sdenzler@rochester.rr.com <sdenzler@rochester.rr.com>
Sent: Monday, December 12, 2022 6:25 PM
To: foil <foil@ecwa.org>
Subject: [EXTERNAL] FOIL Request

 

Under the Freedom of Information Law (FOIL), I would like to request a PDF copy of the
final timesheet for myself (Steven Denzler) for the period of November 6-19, 2022.  This can
be emailed to me at sdenzler@rochester.rr.com.
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      January 6, 2023 


 


 


 


VIA EMAIL (sdenzler@rochester.rr.com) 


 


Mr. Steven Denzler 


13626 Steiner Road 


Akron, NY 14001 


 


      Re: FOIL Request 


       Timesheet 


       ECWA File No.: 2022-0037 


 


Dear Mr. Denzler: 


 


 Please be advised that I am the Freedom of Information Officer for the Erie 


County Water Authority.  I am in receipt of your request received December 12, 


2022, requesting a pdf copy of the final timesheet for yourself for the period of 


November 6-19, 2022.   


 


 Attached you will find the only document that the Authority possesses 


responsive to your request.  Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate 


to contact me. 


 


      Sincerely, 


 


      ERIE COUNTY WATER AUTHORITY 


 


 


 


      Terrence D. McCracken 


      Secretary to the Authority 


 


TDM:tg 


Enclosure 
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Steven Denzler

Confidentiality Notice: This electronic mail transmission is intended for the use of the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may
contain confidential information belonging to the sender which is protected by the attorney-client privilege/or otherwise. If you are not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution, or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents
of this information is strictly prohibited. If you have received this transmission in error, please notify the sender immediately by e-mail and
delete the original message. Thank you for your cooperation.


